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Maths 
This week we have recapped our knowledge of 

multiplication and division. The children have 

been looking at the 10 and 5x table. We have 

been counting in tens and our fives and using 

both multiplication and division.  

 

 

1 Minute Maths 

A game that you could use this week within the 

multiplication folder is looking at counting in 5s 

and 10s, multiplication by 5/10 and 5x and 10x 

table facts.  

 

 

English 
This week we have written a fact file all 

about Edith Cavell. We started our learning 

on her last week and continued to learn a 

little more this week within our English 

lessons. We even had a chance to hot 

seat Edith Cavell and ask her some 

questions! We revisited the fact file we did 

on Mary Anning in Autumn term 

and thought about how we  

can make our fact file this  

time even better!  

See if your child can tell you 

anything about Edith Cavell.  

Dates 
Monday 26th Feb – Back to School 

Friday 1st March- Deadline for Extreme reading 

photos on Tapestry 

Monday 4th Mar- Ruby Class Café@ 1:45pm 

Tuesday 5th Mar- Diversity café @ 2pm 

Wednesday 6th Mar- Coral Class Café @ 1:45pm 

Thursday 7th March- World Book Day- come in 

dressed up as your favourite character or even 

in your pyjamas!   

Thursday 7th and Friday 8th March- Families 

welcome in to read with your child from 2:30  

Tues 19th Mar – Parents Evening 

Weds 20th Mar- Parents Evening 

Thurs 21st Mar- World Poetry Day 

Fri 22nd Mar- Kapla 

Wed 27th Mar- Last day 

 

Phonics 
This week we have been looking at suffixes again 

but this time we have been changing the y to an i 

and adding er. For example: funny → funnier & 

hungry → hungrier. This rule happens when it is a 

comparative adjective. For example: The bear is 

furrier than the rabbit.  

     

Intergenerational Week 
It was so lovely to have the children’s 

grandparents and older generations in this 

week. The children loved welcoming them into 

their classrooms and playing games with them. 

We even had a visitor from Sprowston Citizen 

Club who we were able to ask questions to.  

Thank you! 

All of the Year 2 team would like to say a 

huge thank you for all of your support this 

half term! We hope that you and your 

families have a wonderful week making 

lots of memories together!  

Year 2 Class Cafés 

In the week beginning 4th March, we will be 

hosting a class café for Ruby and Coral. 

During this café we have been tasked with 

a Science Challenge from our friends at the 

Ogden Trust Science network. We have to 

use materials provided within the café to 

measure one minute.  

We will be doing this through making a 

marble run. The children will learn more 

about this in their first science lesson back 

from half term before the café.  

A winner will be chosen and will go on to 

represent the school at the Norfolk Science 

Festival later this year.  

Please feel free to join us and help your 

child with this exciting challenge.     

Spreading the Love  
This week the children all decorated pebbles with 

words or sentences of kindness to spread some 

happiness and love. We will be putting these outside 

our school fence in Sparhawk Park. Please feel free 

to take a little look and perhaps even take one for 

yourself!          


